
 

 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli: 
      Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Essex Powerlines Corporation 
        2010 Cost of Service Rate Application Board File No. EB-2009-0143 
 
We have determined that there are amendments required to our 2010 Cost of Service Rate 
Application. 
 
Essex will submit these amendments along with the response to VECC question 21 which 
will list the amendments, the relevant interrogatory/response and corresponding impacts 
on Monday, December 21, 2009.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Richard Dimmel 
General Manager 
 
 
RD/mds 
 
CC: Andrew Taylor, Ogilvy Renault LLP 
       Energy Probe, Randy Aiken/David MacIntosh 



       School Energy Coalition, Wayne McNally/John De Vellis 
       Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), Michael Buonaguro/ William Harper    
       The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle, Joe Milicia   
       EnWin Utilities Ltd. (“EnWin”), Andrew Sasso 


